
Notice of a proposal to take a Key Decision  

without it having been on the forward plan for 28 clear days 

 

To Chairman of Corporate Policy and Scrutiny Committee 

 

This is to formally notify you that it is proposed to take the following decision: 

Winter Discharge Funding Care Providers 

 
As you may have heard the Government announced a new funding stream 
yesterday called the Winter Discharge Fund.  ECC will receive £4.9m directly and 
may receive significant other funding via the NHS. 
 
This notice is that not less than five clear days from this letter (ie not before 28 
November 2022) the Council will take a key decision, which is not on the forward 
plan, on how to spend this money.   

 

It is proposed that the decision will be taken by: 

Cllr Bentley or Cllr John Spence 
 

The decision is considered to be urgent because: 

We need to decide urgently how to spend the money on increasing care capacity 
and making it easier or more attractive for providers to take packages of care of 
people who are being discharged from hospital. 

 

It is proposed that the decision will be taken not less than five clear days from the date this 

notice was given to you.  A copy of this notice will be placed on the Council’s website. 

If you would like more information about this matter please contact the decision maker or the 

person named below: 

Emma Tombs, Democratic Services Manager 

Notice given by 

Paul Turner 

Director Legal and Assurance 

Date of notice: 

18.11.2022 

 


